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JUNIOR CONCERT BAND

As you may have seen from recent articles, our Junior Concert Band commenced
learning how to march during the COVID band restriction time.

Now, we have decided to combine these skills with their instrument playing, and the students are
preparing a marching routine for the upcoming Junior Celebration event. This will be a historic
moment for the College, being the first marching band performance! The students and teachers
are excited, and we look forward to the next few rehearsals before the big performance in a few
weeks’ time.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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